
From: Gina Blus  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 5:41 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: net metering is important! 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Please accept the Settlement in Docket 22-060. As climate change continues to damage our state's 
natural resources, communities and industries, New Hampshire needs to move boldly to promote 
renewable energy at every scale. 
The existing net metering policies must be maintained and improved. Net metering is essential to the 
widespread adoption of solar technology by residents and other small-scale generators.  
Please accept the proposed Settlement. 
 
Gina Blus 
Portsmouth NH 
 

 


